Headteacher Mrs L Ingham
Tel: 01282 - 457235

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery

Monday 21st November 2022

The children enjoyed the Pudsey bear activities in the nursery on Friday. Thank
you all for your support for this cause and we appreciate it during these difficult

financial times - £50.30 was raised! @

Dear Zoo

This week, we have been exploring our new story ‘Dear Zoo’ by Rod Campbell.
We have been learning all about the different animals and how to describe
each one from the big elephant to the fierce lion. We have been using our talk
for writing actions to retell the story and deepen our knowledge of story
structure. We have made animals from clay and explored making marks to rep-
resent the animals.

Dear Zoo

Rod Campbell

Weekly Attendance - 18/11/22
AM 1 - 61%
AM 2 - 54%
AM 3 - 85%
AM 4 -91%
AM 5 - 89%
PM 1 -66%
PM 2 -91%
PM 3 -87%
PM 4 -75%
PM 5 -79%




